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1 As expected, we have received a request from
Foreign Minister Machimura of Japan to meet with you
tomorrow (Wednesday 27 July).

I understand from MMB and RO that you have
discussed this and would wish to see him,

Please advise.

2 On a separate issue, with regard to the request
from Mexico which I brought to your attention last
week: Mexico was acting on behalf of the “Friends
of UN Reform”. We have not received a request for a
meeting from the “Uniting for Consensus” group, of
which Mexico is also a member.

In Bob Orr’s view, you might want to meet the
“Friends” before August 5, when the “final” draft of the
President’s outcome document is expected.

Thank you.
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Attached, for information, is the macro of recent
appointment requests.

We have advised all those who have made
requests for next week that we do not believe meetings
will be possible.

You may wish to note, in particular, the requests
from Mr. Veness for his “regular monthly meeting on
general security issues” and from the “Group of Friends
of UN Reform”.

I discussed the latter with Bob Orr, who did not f &
feel that there was an urgent need for you to meet with | G
the Group of Friends. Ambassador Berruga (Mexico) |hre cen
did not indicate the meeting was urgent but that the o (
group would welcome an opportunity to discuss with 2 < e
you the outcomes of its meeting in the Netherlands on F hacd: “)

4.5 July and the way forward. I
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